From: Eloise Skeet NG

Sent: 15 April 2023 13:20

To: Planning Planning

Subject: SC - m3/trim - 17/4/2023-2022/3853/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Camden, | am very opposed to the Camden ferris wheel, already Camden market is extremely busy
and more visitors will overwhelm the already stretched resources. Already the tube is very over crowded and
getting into the station takes a long time. | do not feel the developers will consider the extra strain on local roads.

| hope this is taken into consideration.

Thank you,
Eloise

8 ivor street nwl



